
Tasks Completed During Reporting Period 

The following activities associated with the RFI and IM work at the subject facility were conducted 
between April 1-30, 2017. 
 
• Maintained operation of the ICM system and conducted performance monitoring, including 

effluent sampling for VOC analysis, quarterly water level measurements, and daily system 
flow rate measurements.  

• Approval of Revised RFI Quality Assurance Project Plan on April 3, 2017.  
• Submittal of revised 30-year future remediation cost estimate on April 12, 2017.  
• Submitted recommended screen intervals for the 3 new bedrock wells on April 13, 2017. 
• Submittal of the February 2017 off-site monitoring well results letters to property owners on 

April 14, 2017. 
• Submittal of the Q1 2017 – Interim Measures Corrective Monitoring Report on April 27, 2017.  

Difficulties Encountered During Reporting Period 

No difficulties were encountered during this reporting period. 

Summary of Contacts with Local (Community or Public) or Regulatory Groups 
 
Owens Corning has had ongoing correspondence with EPA during this reporting period related 
to installation of the new bedrock groundwater monitoring wells.  No additional interactions with 
the public or with EPA/DHEC occurred during this reporting period. 

Projected Work for Next Reporting Period  
 
Owens Corning’s plans for the next reporting period of May 1-31, 2017 include: 
 
• Continue operation of the ICM system and conduct required quarterly performance 

monitoring. 
• Completion of the new off-site bedrock wells scheduled for the week of May 8, 2017. 
• Submittal of the May 2017 off-site monitoring and residential well sampling notification letters 

to property owners on May 1, 2017. 
• Conduct the May 2017 quarterly groundwater monitoring event during the week of May 22-

26, 2017. 
 


